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TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Kelly Diekmann, Planning & Housing Director 

DATE: July 30, 2021 

SUBJECT: August 3rd Ames Plan 2040 Workshop 

The August 3rd meeting is intended for City Council to provide guidance about the 
Principles and Actions of each Element within Plan 2040. City Council is asked to identify 
any parts that are ambiguous or do not meet the intent of the Council and need to be 
changed.   Typical changes would be to identify any missing issues, clarify the meaning 
of a policy, add/delete policies, or other adjustments needed in order for the public to 
make informed comments on the Plan.    

With specific direction from City Council on edits to the Plan, the goal is to incorporate 
those changes and return a final draft to the City Council on August 17th. City Council 
will complete a final review and then direct staff on August 24th to make the Plan available 
for public comment.  
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